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        November was the start of our Saturday Bible study in 
Galatians.  We praise God for Katerina (mentioned in our June and 
Sept. letter)  who has attended faithfully.  Last week , Nov. 28th, 
she brought her friends Aleksander and Lillia and niece Polleena (8 
years old).  Sergei has doubts about the Russian Orthodox and is 
searching for truth.  Please pray with us for his salvation.  Lillie is 
14 and not sure about the whole Bible study thing.  Pray for her.  
Katerina is learning and reading her Bible and has an appetite to 
learn.  Pray for her as she grows in her new faith.

      Candice is enjoying college and doing very well.  She has been 
witnessing to an old friend E.J. long distance.  Please pray for wisdom for 
her and E.J.’s salvation.  Corissa is also doing great.  She is very busy with 
church, school, and college applications.  Pray for God’s guidance and 
provision in her life.  Phillip is hanging in there with homeschool.  He is 
adjusting to being here alone.  Pray for his adjustment and wisdom for us to 
teach and nurture him in Christ.

PRAISE 
THE 

LORD!!!

1. Started Saturday Bible Study in Galatians 
2. Katerina faithfully attending Bible Study 
3. Katerina brings friends to Bible Study

* Saturday Bible Study and Discipleship
November 2015

       Corissa graduates in May from High School, and since our support is still lacking, we will 
be in the USA in April to June.  Please be in prayer as we book meetings and that God would 
bless our time and we can raise new support.  Also pray for Corissa as she graduates and 
transitions to college.  She is currently in the Biomedical program in high school and plans to 
study pediatric nursing in college.  Pray for God’s guidance on her life.

* In the USA April to June

* Family News
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